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Grullon joins Senate Construction as project superintendent
May 19, 2017 - Construction Design & Engineering

Joe Grullon, Senate Const.

Shirley, MA Joseph Grullon has joined Senate Construction Corp. as project superintendent.

Grullon previously worked at Senate Const. as a summer intern in 2016, while he pursued a
Bachelor's Degree in Construction Management at Fitchburg University. He has also worked as
assistant superintendent at Murray Brothers Construction.

“We are pleased to bring Joseph back to Senate Construction as a full-time employee,” said Bob
France, CEO of Senate. “During his internship, we were impressed by his talent, dedication and
ability to focus on details. We are very excited to have him join our growing team.”
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